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Bureau of General Services 
Division of Planning, Design & Construction 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

The State of Maine, Department of Administrative and Financial Services, 

Bureau of General Services (BGS) is conducting a competitive bid process 

for the Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning Upgrades at the Maine 

State Police Crime Lab, located at 26 Hospital St. in Augusta, Maine.  Bids 

will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 

2:00 p.m., May 22, 2024.

The Maine State Police Crime Lab HVAC Upgrades includes minor HVAC 

ductwork and diffuser relocations, ductwork insulation upgrades, new 

rooftop exhaust fan, and testing/balancing of existing HVAC systems. 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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